
Hello, 
 
I am the parent of a child who is in the FSSP program in Fort Collins. I am unable to attend the 
meeting on Friday so I thought an email might help.  
 
I'm not sure why FSSP would want to complicate their system and the lives of the families 
receiving the monthly reimbursements. My life as a special needs parent is hard enough. Asking 
us to save and keep track of every receipt for reimbursement gives me a headache just thinking 
about it. And for the person who might have to deal with all of that! It seems like it would just 
complicate everyones' lives. I don't get it and am definitely against it.  
 
Thanks, 
Deena Warren 


